
Newsletter 20th November 2021 

End dates for 2021 and Start dates for 2022 

Our last day for sports this year is Saturday 27th November. 

Bocce/Indoor bowls has already finished; all other sports have their final sessions during 

the week of the 22nd – 27th November 

We take a break during December and all of January and will probably restart in the 

second week of February but will update our Facebook page and website closer to the time.  

Tenpin Bowling Shirts $60 each – arriving soon 

If you pre-ordered a tenpin bowling shirt, please pay $60 each either in a lump sum or via weekly 

smaller payments by arrangement. If you didn’t order a shirt but would like to then please ask Shona 

if the size you want is available. We only ordered a few extra shirts. 

You can pay by cash but we prefer payment via Direct deposit or Internet banking to Special Olympics 

Rotorua, ANZ account 06 – 0996 - 0153831 – 01.  For our reference, please put the athletes name and bowls 

if paying for a shirt (or Tenpin if paying outstanding tenpin fees).  

NSG 2022 Update  

As you know the 2021 NSG was postponed to next year. The new dates for the National Summer Games 

are Thursday 8th – Monday 12th December 2022. Depending on the availability of athletes and volunteers, 

we may need to make a few changes to the team next year. 

Maori Basketball Tournament Mon 24th – Sat 29th January 2022. We usually enter a team, but it would 

be best to go to www.maoribasketball.co.nz for any updates in case of postponement or cancellation. 

The Sports BOP Young Disabled Sportsperson of the Year Award was won by one of our swimmers, 

Bailey Conlon, who also competes for Te Arawa Swimming and Parafed BOP. 

2019 Trophies If you do still have one, please return it or phone us for collection.  

Thank you to everyone who has helped Special Olympics Rotorua in any way throughout the past year. 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Enquiries please contact:   Stella ph. 348 5889 or 027 818 3841 (Sports Coordinator) 
Email: rotorua@specialolympics.org.nz             Website: www.specialolympicsrotorua.co.nz 

Follow Special Olympics Rotorua on Facebook for updates, photos and results. 

 

All Athletes, Coaches, their families and supporters are invited to our S.O. Rotorua

End of Year Prizegiving and Disco 

Saturday 11th December 2021  

11am – 2pm 

Linton Park Community Centre 

At the end of Kamahi Place (off Rimuvale St) 

Sausage sizzle and finger food (bring a plate of food if you wish) 

NB We are holding this event during the day so we can make use of the spacious grounds as 

well as the two rooms we booked if we need to hold the event in several smaller groups. 
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